
 

 

Northeast Water Systems, LLC 
2338 W Kendall Rd 
Kendall, NY 14476 

 
 
 
 
Dear Customer,  
 
 We here at Northeast Water Systems have now become your Authorized 
Ionics (Puronics) Dealer.  We can now service your equipment and continue  
your Lifetime warranty that Ionics has given to you upon the purchase of 
your water conditioning system. 
  
 We look forward to serving you. Please don’t hesitate to call with any 
questions or concerns that you may have. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Daniel Halling 
Owner 
Northeast Water Systems, LLC 
585-943-9225 


